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Treasurer’s Report 

 
Jeff Rudd reports $1841.78 in the club 

treasury.  The club looks to be in good 

shape right now. 

Club News 
-We are looking for several new members 

to join the club.  We would prefer boat 

owners and Jr. members.  
 

Committee Reports: 

 

OCBA Committees 
TBD 

Sponsorship Committee 

TBD 

Charity Event Committee 

Kevin said that putting on a charity event 

is his number one goal for the season.  If 

you’re interested in helping please contact 

Kevin. 

Tournament Committee 

TBD 

Tournament Info 
-The tournament schedule is now official 

and is posted on the club website 

-After several debates on starting times 

for the tournament, the club voted to 

keep all starting times as they appear on 

the schedule.   

-If you have a partner pairing request 

please let Roger know ASAP so he can put 

together a partner pairings list for the 

season 

 

Old Business 
-Mark B. Roger and Jeff R. have been 

trained how to update the website and will 

now be responsible for maintaining it and 

keeping it up to date.  If you see anything 

that needs updating, or a possible fix let 

them know and they will attempt to fix it.  

–From this point forward, the majority of 

club information and notices will be posted 

on the website and/or the website forum. 

-Please register as a member of the OCBA 

forum.  Mark R. is responsible for 

confirming member registration, so please 

choose a user-name that he will recognize 

www.oaklandcountybassanglers.
com 

-Dave Decker found a board that we will be 

using for club weigh-ins this year.  The 

Fisher Brothers are working on a frame 

for it, and it will be ready for tournament 

season.  If anybody is willing to transport 

to ALL tournaments, please let Kevin know 

ASAP. 

-The digital scale is being fixed 

 

New Business 
-A new by-law will be voted on at the April 

meeting.  The language is as follows: 

1. “Trolling during a tournament is not 

allowed.  Trolling is defined as dragging 
a lure behind the boat while the gas 

motor is running.” 

-The club voted to reduce the penalty for 

showing up late to the pre-tournament 

meeting.  The penalty is now 4oz instead 

of 1lb. 

  

 

 

http://www.oaklandcountybassanglers.com/
http://www.oaklandcountybassanglers.com/


 

OCBA EMAIL: OCBA_mailbox@yahoo.com 

OCBA WEB SITE: www.geocities.com/ocbamich/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

OCBA EMAIL: OCBA_mailbox@yahoo.com 

OCBA WEB SITE: www.geocities.com/ocbamich/ 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

    

 

 

  



 

OCBA EMAIL: OCBA_mailbox@yahoo.com 

OCBA WEB SITE: www.geocities.com/ocbamich/ 

 

 

 


